
San Diego Unified School District 
Finance Division 

 
Ongoing Audits as of March 14, 2016 

Audit Type Comments 
Universal Service Administrative Company 
(USAC) E-Rate Program (FY 2011-2012) 

Draft audit report received beginning of January 2016.  There 
were four findings, one related to SDUSD which was not a 
material finding, and three related to outside vendors.  ITSS 
Department is preparing an executive summary which will be 
shared with executive management.  Final audit report is still 
pending.   

CDE Nutrition Services Administrative 
Review – National School Lunch Program 
and Breakfast Program 

Entrance conference held on March 7, 2016.  Site field work 
began on February 29, 2016 and will conclude on March 18, 
2016.  The financial review will be the week of April 25, 2016.    
Auditors will review the subsidy claim submitted for the month of 
December 2015 and they will observe on-site meal service.   

CDE Nutrition Services Administrative 
Review – Child and Adult Care Food 
Program (CACFP) 

CDE auditors expected to be on-site during the month of July 
2016, actual date has not been determined.  Auditors will be 
reviewing the subsidy claim submitted for the month of April 
2016. 

Health and Human Services Agency –  
Cal-Learn 

Notification received on February 10, 2016 that HHSA contract 
support staff will be conducting a desk audit of FY 2014-15 
through present.  Auditors will be reviewing the district’s latest 
Independent Audit report, latest financial statements, and other 
financial information related to the program.  Documentation to 
be provided to the auditors by March 14, 2016. 

 

Completed Audits as of March 14, 2016 

Audit Type Comments 
Dept. of Health Care Services (DHCS), Cost 
Reimbursement Comparison Schedule 
(CRCS) Medi-Cal Audit 

Final audit reports for fiscal period ending June 30, 2010 and 
June 30, 2011 were received by the District the end of January 
2016.  Copies of the audit reports are attached for review. 
 

  

  

  

 

 

Please note this list is for information only and makes reference to ongoing and 

completed audits by outside agencies. 






































































































































